
 
    

 

 

Corrigendum Notice 

Reference Haryana Staff Selection Commission’s Advt. No. 1/2021, 

Corrigendum dated 11.02.2021 & 21.02.2021 which were published in the various 

newspapers and also available on HSSC Website i.e. www.hssc.gov.in. It is notified for 

the information of all concerned that the department may be read as “Department of 

Secondary Education, Haryana” instead of “Skill Development and Industrial 

Training Department”.  

 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 
 

                      -sd-    
Place: Panchkula                 Secretary, 

Date: 22.02.2021           Haryana Staff Selection Commission, 
                         Panchkula. 
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